
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Friday 19th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

On Wednesday 24th April Year 6 will be attending Safety in Action an event provided by Project Salus and Kent County 

Council for all the primary schools in Kent. The event is at Kenward Trust in Yalding.  
 
The event aims to educate and inform the children on different aspects of everyday safety through engaging and interactive 

activities.  
 
The children need to be in school at normal time on Wednesday, in school uniform. The event has provided transport and 

we will be picked up by coach. We will be leaving as soon as everyone has been registered and be returning to school at 

lunchtime.  
 
Any questions please contact one of the Year 6 team. 
 

 

Miss Smart 
Year 6 Class Teacher & PE Subject Lead 
 


